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From: AMRE Council 
Date: 15 September 2022 

 
Dear AMRE Member, 
 
NOTICE OF GCC SEMINAR 
 
The President of AMRE, in conjunction with the COE, invites you and your GCC students to attend the above 
seminar which will be taking place on 4th October 2022 at Hedgehog’s Nest in Rustenburg. 
 
This seminar is extremely popular; therefore, delegates are advised to register as soon as possible, on the 
attached booking form, which should be sent to the Secretary by no later than 27 September 2022. The delegate 
fee for the seminar is R500.00 (including VAT). Proof of payments / PO numbers must accompany registration 
forms. Late registrations will be able to pay via card facilities on request.  
 
Please send your replies and requests relating to invoicing to MPAS Secretary, Mrs Elaine Govender on 
elaineg@mpas.org.za  
 
The booking has been attached for your completion and return to the Secretary.  
 
The agenda will be forwarded to you once approved by the Chairman of the Commission. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Fritz Van Zyl 
AMRE President 2022 
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